
BOWTIE  NEWSLETTER WEEK 1  

Name 

 

We got a name. From now on we are the “Bowtie 

Team”. Expect some cool branding! 

Meeting with Advisors 

 

We had our first official meeting with our Advisor 

Mike and Shirley. In this first meeting we had our 

opportunity to share with them our expectations. 

We are very excited to work with them 

Meeting with Client (Garth) 

We had our first official meeting with the client. In 

this meeting with discussed some details of the 

project and we talked about how the project 

should be scoped. We also had some time to 

spent with Herb, , the start of this show. 

Core Hours 

We defined our Core Hours. Now we have a 

pretty good idea of how our schedules work and 

which are the best times for brainstorming, 

meetings, scrums, etc. 

Others 

We are still working on our office and hopefully 

next week we will have some decorations. We are 

also working on setting up the development 

environment with the tools provided by the client 

The reasonable man 

adapts himself to the 

world; the unreasonable 

one persists in trying to 

adapt the world to 

himself. Therefore all 

progress depends on the 

unreasonable man. 

— George  Bernard 

Shaw  — 

January 17, 2014 

In this issue: 

 New Name for Our 

Project 

 Meetings with Advisors 

 Meeting with Garth 

 Core Hours 

 Others 

 

We got a name: 
Bowtie!! 
We are very excited to release our first newsletter 

and share with the community some of our 

milestones in the first week working of our ETC 

Semester Project. 

 

 

 

Logo and Brand 

Coming Soon!! 


